
Dianna and Kevin Smiley 

Portland, OR  

February 3, 2022  

 

 

Oregon House Committee on Revenue 

Oregon Capitol 

Salem, Oregon  

 

 

Dear members of the Revenue Committee: 

 

We must pass HB4115, the Treasury Transparency Bill. HB4115 will ensure that our Treasury 

publicly releases information about these holdings totaling $130 billion, which include 

investments in fossil fuel companies, along with any climate risk assessments that have been 

made. The Treasury is in possession of the data and should provide them – fully – once a year. 

 

Our financial investments as a state impact the future for all humans on earth. We can’t leave 

such decisions to outside consultants who claim to care only about return on investment. It’s 

not even clear that we are getting a competitive return on investment financially, compared 

to the public market indexes.  

 

Please support HB4115, the Treasury Transparency Bill. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Dianna and Kevin Smiley 

 


